
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

31 October 2017 

 

Proposed Revisions to the Western Power Network Access 
Arrangement 2017/18 to 2021/2022  
 
ISSUES PAPER 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has published an issues paper on the proposed 
revisions to the access arrangements for Western Power’s network.  

The paper is intended to help inform interested parties about Western Power’s proposed 
revisions, the review process, and some of the key issues to be addressed by the ERA in making 
a determination on the revisions.   

The issues paper is not an exhaustive review of the content of the proposed access 
arrangement, or the matters that the ERA will address in making its determination.   

The ERA invites interested parties to make submissions on Western Power’s proposed access 
arrangement revisions, including the matters identified in the issues paper.   

Interested parties are invited to make submissions by 4:00 pm (WST) 
Monday, 20 November 2017. 

Submissions are preferred as documents uploaded to the ERA’s website, in electronic form, via: 
www.erawa.com.au/consultation 

Alternatively, submissions can be lodged via:  

Email address: publicsubmissions@erawa.com.au 

Postal address: PO Box 8469, PERTH BC WA 6849  

Office address: Level 4, Albert Facey House, 469 Wellington Street, Perth WA 6000  

 

 

 
For further information contact:  
 
Media Enquiries 
Sinéad Mangan 
Work: 08 6557 7912 
Mobile: 0428 859 826 
Email: communications@erawa.com.au 
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